
Novembel: 30, 1984

l4r .. Robert G.
Alu Stl:eet

Hi 96720

.Mr .. Eggs:

Ohana Dwelling Permit (OD84-118)
Tax Map Key: 2-6-06,26

This is to infol:m you that the sUbject applicaticn been
reviewed by all of concerned agenei and the following are our
findings:

subject property is served an acceptable street.

2. The application can meet with the State Department of
Health treatment and disposal systems

3. You have proven toou~ l',atisfaction that therc arc no
restrictive covenants prohibiting the additional dwelling
on the lot.

4. Submitted plans include two off-street parking stalls on
the property.

Based on the above, you are hereby granted approval to permit
the construction of an Ohana Dwelling, SUbject to the following
cond I tion (s):

(a) The building permit for the Ohana Dwelling shall
within two (2) years of the of this Permit.
you fail to comply with the timetable,
Permit shall be automatically voided.
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) s Ohana Dwelling permit is sUbject to all other
applicable rules, regulations and requirel1lents, including
but not limited to those of the planning Department,
D"ilpartment of Public Works, and State Department of Health.

(0) The applicant must obtain a Flood Insurance Rate
determination for the SUbject property from the Department
of. PUblic Works (Plans and Surveys). Building permit
snbmittalsfor.the Ohana Dwelling must comply with
estahli flood regulations.

(d) construction of the driveway approacll shall be in
accordance with Department of Public "Iorks (Plans and
Surveys) regUlations.

(e) The applicant shall conform to state Department of Health
standards and regulations.

(f) Existing off-street pal:king space fOl: two vehicles exists
and has been delli",nated to fulfill the onana Dwelling
parking requirement. Said space may not be employed for
storage or othel: use unless and until approved alternative
pal:king arrangements are established.

(g) Construction drawings submitted with the building pel:mit
shall indicate the location of the requ.hedseeond parking.

Should you have any questions regal:ding the above, please feel
free to contact either Masa Onuma or William Yamanoha of my staff at
961-8288. Please Dl:ing this Permit with you when you apply for a
building permit for the Ohana Dwelling.

r

Sidney
Planning Director

RHYlwkm

COl Department of Health,
Chief Sanitarian

Department of Public Works
Real Property Tax Division
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